TOWN OF CAVENDISH
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Cavendish, VT, that the Cavendish
Planning Commission will host a public hearing on Wednesday, November 1, 2017, at
6:30 pm at the Cavendish Town Office meeting room. The hearing will be held for
public review of and comment on the proposed Cavendish Town Plan pursuant to

Title 24 VSA, Chapter 117, § 4384.

The purpose of the proposed Cavendish Town Plan is to establish a coordinated,
comprehensive planning process to guide decisions made by the Town in future
developments.

Copies of the proposed Cavendish Town Plan may be obtained from the Cavendish Town
Clerk or it can be viewed at the town web site at http://www.cavendishvt.com

Dated in Cavendish, Vermont, September 25, 2017

TOWN OF CAVENDISH PLANING COMMISSION



